Unified School District No. 273 Endowment Association

2020 N. Independence, P.O. Box 5

PO Box 54700 Beloit, Kansas 67420

(785) 738-3261 phone

(785) 738-4103 fax

February 22, 2019

Mrs. Brennan Eilert, Counselor Beloit Jr./Sr. High School P.O. Box 606 Beloit, Kansas 67420

Dear Mrs. Eilert:

The USD273 Endowment Association is pleased to announce that they will be awarding the Harbaugh Scholarships. The Harbaugh Scholarship Fund was created by the late Eulalie Harbaugh in memory of her parents George and Ella Longworth Harbaugh, early day Mitchell County, Kansas citizens and Beloit, Kansas residents.

The scholarship fund was administered by Trustees, Mike Haddock and Harry Gantenbein. In February 2017, the scholarship fund was turned over to the USD273 Endowment Association. Scholarships are awarded to high school graduates and students enrolled at a four year institution and to students enrolled at a one or two year institution of higher learning beyond the 12th grade level. No awards work beyond the Bachelor's degree level. Applicants must be residents of Mitchell County or have graduated from a Mitchell County high school.

After official verification from the Registrar's office of the student's enrollment, scholarship awards will be distributed through the students' college or university Financial Aid Office at the beginning of the first semester. Any scholarship \$1,000 or more will be split between the two semesters. The student has to submit official verification from the Registrar's office, one for each semester.

The applicant must apply online at:

www.usd273.org

District Information

USD273 Endowment

Harbaugh Scholarships (at the bottom of the page)

All applications must be submitted no later than 5:00 p.m. Friday, June 7, 2019 in order to be considered for the awards.

Sincerely

Doris M. Gasper